
Blackboard Connect Call – August 7, 2020 

Door-to-Door Census visits have begun in the area for those who 
have not yet responded to their Census survey. Census takers 
will follow all CDC and local guidelines when they visit. They 
have been required to complete a virtual COVID-19 training on 
social distancing protocols before beginning their work in the 
field. Census takers can be easily identified by a valid 
government ID badge with their photo, a U.S. Department of 
Commerce watermark, and an expiration date on the badge.  

If you have any questions, please contact the Norridge Village 
Hall at 708-453-0800. 


